
 
                                                                                                                                  

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Lady’s Christmas Show 
 
I am delighted to inform you that our P1-P7 Christmas show this session will be Bethlehem the Musical 
led by our P7 pupils.   
 
Please note that due to low numbers of children returning for evening performances we have decided, 
again this year, to have both shows during the school day as follows: 
 
Performance Times and Dates  
 
Wednesday 11th December 2019 Our Lady of Lourdes Church  10.00am  
Wednesday 11th  December 2019  Our Lady of Lourdes Church  2.00pm  
 
Tickets can be reserved and paid for on Parentpay from now until Monday 2nd December 2019.  Tickets 
cost £2.00 per performance and will be limited to two tickets per family per performance.   
 
NB: You will only be allowed to log into the Christmas Show Item once to purchase ticket so if 
you require two tickets please ensure these are purchased at the same time.  
 
Should there be any seats available after the original ticket allocation there will be an opportunity to 
purchase further tickets on parentpay, from Tuesday 3rd December until Monday 9th December 2019. 
Information regarding the sale of extra tickets will follow.  
 
There will be a raffle draw for each performance which will take place during a short interval. Tickets will 
be on sale before the show and will be £1.00 per strip with money going towards school funds.   
 
We are all very excited about this year’s performances and look forward to you joining us on Wednesday 
11th December 2019.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Mendes  
Headteacher  
 

 
 
 
 

  Mrs Lynne Mendes   
Head Teacher 

Our Lady’s R C Primary School 
Garth  Avenue                                        

PERTH  PH1 2LG 
01738 477570   

Email:  ourladys@pkc.gov.uk 


